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LOCAL 301 EVENTS
Local 301 continues to be active in many di�erent activities. From their
Annual Golf Tournament to Council Updates. (A&B) Local 301 Council
meeting & training held at the New England Laborers’ Training Center.
Pictured: Local VP Sean Sweeney, Local President Dan St. Marie, NPMHU
National President Paul Hogrogian, LIUNA Training Director Jay Sabitoni.
(C) Through their annual golf tournament, Local 301 has raised over
$800,000 in support of the New England Center & Home for Veterans
(NECHV). Pictured: Local 301 President Dan St. Marie, MA SEBM John
Bessette, NECHV President Andy McCawley (Capt. USN, Retired), Local
301 VP Sean Sweeney, Good Will Ambassador Bob Losi. (D) Local 301
attends the annual MA AFL-CIO Trumka Educational Conference. Pictured:
Local Recording Secretary Phill Alvarado, LIUNA Bob Losi, Local President
Dan St. Marie, Local VP Sean Sweeney, MA SEBM John Bessette, MA AFL-
CIO President Steve Tolman, MA AFL-CIO Treasurer Chrissy Lynch, Lou
Mandarini (MA AFL-CIO Treasurer, Retired).A
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LOCAL 306 SHOP STEWARD
TRAINING & ANNUAL PICNIC
Local 306 manages to keep their Training
schedule full. Local 306 President, Vice
President Central Region and National Trainer
June Harris along with Local 306 Vice President
Gregory Newsome held an engaged training
program with several Stewards. Pictured (A)
(l-r): Central Region Vice President and Local
306 President June Harris, Shop Steward Jared
Slagley, Shop Steward Arnessa Morris, Shop
Steward Christopher Lundmark, Shop Steward
Yunitka Hazzard, Shop Steward Taria Gordon,
Shop Steward Cole Condon and Local 306 Vice
President Gregory Newsome. Also newsworthy
was the Local 306 Annual Picnic. (B) Local 306
President June Harris hosted some of NPMHU’s
old and new Executive Board Members. Retired
Vice President Hardy Williams attended the
picnic. (C) Newly elected National Secretary-
Treasurer Kevin Tabarus has also hit the ground
running and made it to the gathering to join the
Local 306 Mail Handlers.
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LOCAL 308 NEW SHOP
STEWARDS TRAINING
Local 308 held a New
Steward’s Training conducted
on July 26th at Local 308
Union Headquarters for 19 new
representatives. The Training
was held by Vice President
Eastern Region, Local 308
President, and National Shop
Steward Trainer John Gibson.

LOCAL 323 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
Local 323 President Je� Larsen along with his Executive Board
welcomed National President Paul Hogrogian, National Secretary-
Treasurer Kevin Tabarus and Vice President Central Region and
Local 306 President June Harris to participate in their Installation
of O�cers ceremony. Pictured (A) (l-r) Brock Engstrom, North
Dakota State Executive Board Member and Fargo Branch President,
Edward Yun, St. Paul Branch President, Dean Abatte, Local 323 Vice
President and Minneapolis Branch President, National Secretary-
Treasurer Kevin Tabarus, Vice President Central Region June
Harris, Local 323 President Je� Larsen, Shane Ryden, Minnesota
State Executive Board Member, Aaron Kobes, Local 323 Recording
Secretary and NDC Branch President, Jarred Hoover Local 323
Treasurer, and National President Paul Hogrogian.

LOCAL 302 SHOP STEWARD TRAINING
Local 302 has had an active training schedule fueled by Local 302
President Anthony Coleman's ability to continue to put the proper
advocacy tools in the hands of his members. Most recently Local
302 held a shop Steward Training. Providing the training for Local
302 was Vice President and National Trainer John Gibson and
Western Region Vice President and National Trainer Don Sneesby.
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LOCAL 300 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
Local 300 held their Installation of O�cers ceremony. National President
Paul Hogrogian and National Secretary-Treasurer Kevin Tabarus were
on hand to attend and perform the swearing in duties. Pictured: Row#1
Latina Crenshaw BP Greater Newark P&DC, Marie Chery BP NJI/NDC,
Yvette Johnson Local 300 President, Lucy Lombardo Local 300 Recording
Secretary & BP JFK/ISC, Alberta Prieto BP Westchester P&DC, Ray

Bermudez Local 300 Vice President, Irene Delgado BP NYC P&DC, Howie
Spindler BP Brooklyn P&DC. Row #2 Willie Delgado Local 300 Treasurer,
Mark Chandler BP Teterboro P&DC, Pete Bilotta BP Western Nassau P&DC,
Alan Sack BP Bethpage P&DC, Bob Cappuccio BP Mid-Island P&DC, Richard
Lutz BP DVD P&DC, Malik Sheppard NYSEBM, James Smith CSEBM &
Stamford P&DC, Trevor Stuart BP Flushing P&DC, Tommie Russo NJSEBM.

LOCAL 321 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS AND
ANNUAL PICNIC
Local 321 Held their annual picnic and took the time to swear in
their new o�cers. National President Paul Hogrogian joined Local
President Tony Wilson and his local members to swear in the
newly elected o�cers as well as participate in the picnic festivities.
Pictured: (A) (l-r): SEBM, WY Robert Jacknitsky, Cheyenne Branch
President Ricci Roberts, SEBM CO Louis Crew. Denver NDC Branch
President Robert Koryto, Treasurer Je� Morgan, Vice President &
Branch President Denver GMF Samuel T Koduah, Local President
Tony Wilson, Grand Junction Branch President Eva Olson, Front
Row: from left to right: Recording Secretary Curtis Grantham,
Colorado Springs GMF. Branch President Richard Lairscey
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